
 

 

 

  

Precious Talent welcome us 

GSP took a team of 5 teachers and 3 health professionals to Kenya in July and 

we visited schools and provided 2 days of professional development for all the 

teachers and first aid officers in our partner schools. 

The teachers spent some time in class with the students at Precious Talent and 

had such fun.  

“GSP visits are a joy for the school and the students get very excited to see 

Simon and the team again” says Madam Ann Mireri, Director of Precious Talent 

Academy. 

 

 

     

Precious Talent’s 
plans 

Currently we have new girls’ 

toilets being built, the old 

ones collapsed into the pit. 

The school needs more 

dormitories to accommodate 

all the students wanting to 

board. 

Sponsorship 

There are many students at 

Precious Talent who are in a 

vulnerable position and may 

have to stop their schooling. 

Please consider sponsoring 

a child. 

For more details email: 

simon@globalschoolpartners

.org.au  

 

Philippa explains the 
earth at Precious Talent 

We gave each school a 

globe, the children were 

fascinated having never 

seen the earth shown in this 

way – great geography 

lesson! 

 

Precious Talent 

“I was deeply honoured when the school initiated me as a Masai in a special 

ceremony” - Simon Carroll, CEO GSP. (above left) 

The new roof donated by Majura Primary School looks fantastic and the students 

and staff are delighted with the result. (above centre) 

“We would like to express our sincere gratitude to the community of Majura primary 

for supporting us and helping us to move forward” says Madam Ann. 
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